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Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils 

 

Re: Post 16 Options Evening 

 

I would like to extend a warm invitation to parents/carers and Year 11 pupils to join us at our Post 16 Options 

Evening on Tuesday 15 October, 5 – 8 pm, to find out more about our fantastic study opportunities.  This 

event focuses on learning about the choices open to young people after school and understanding the diverse 

range of pathways on offer.  Options include learning about A Levels, T Levels, International Baccalaureate 

(IB), Technical and Vocational programmes and Apprenticeships. 

 

Some of our buildings will be open on the evening and we will host an express information, advice and 

guidance service, A Levels, IB & Apprenticeships.  We will showcase our technical provision and highlight our 

T Level and Vocational offer.  You will also be able to see the large number of enrichment opportunities 

available to add to your main programme of study. 
 
You will have the opportunity to meet senior staff and specialist tutors.  There will be a post-16 talk by a 

member of our Senior Management Team and you can book a place here: Truro College Post 16 Options 

Evening 2024 (office365.com). There will be an opportunity for you to ask general questions about the College 

and to ask more specific questions about the courses on offer. 

 
Many parents value extending their knowledge by also attending our Open Days where the whole 
college site is open. You can meet the subject specialists, talk to careers advisers, and view the 
campus at your leisure in daylight hours.  
 
Truro Open Days (whole campus open for viewing): 
Saturday 9 November 2024 - 10am – 3pm – Open Day 
Saturday 1 March 2025 – 10am – 1pm – Open Day 
 
Our other open events:  
Thursday 9 January 2025 – 5 – 8pm – Open Evening 
Tuesday 21 January 2025 – 7pm – IB Information Evening 
Thursday 1 May 2025 – 5 – 8pm – Open Evening 

 
Our STEM & Health Skills Centre at Bodmin is also open for digital, engineering, nursing and health courses 
and their open event is on Saturday 16 November 2024.  More details can be found here:  
STEM & Health Skills Centre Bodmin Open Day - Truro & Penwith College (truro-penwith.ac.uk) 
 
Applications open in October 2024.  Apply online at www.truro-penwith.ac.uk.  In order to secure an early 
interview for your chosen course, we recommend you apply as soon as possible.   Please note that when your 
young person applies to college, the main method of communication with parents and the applicant is via 
email.  It is important that this is correctly inputted into the application portal to ensure you get essential 
communications throughout the application, interview and onboarding process into college.  Please ensure 
before applying you confirm with your young person the email address they should enter. 
  
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best wishes 

 

Lisa Briscoe 

Director of Student Experience 

https://outlook.office365.com/book/TruroCollegePost16OptionsEvening2024@truropenwith.onmicrosoft.com/s/tF6-C_vFoEupxTLWSbG51g2
https://outlook.office365.com/book/TruroCollegePost16OptionsEvening2024@truropenwith.onmicrosoft.com/s/tF6-C_vFoEupxTLWSbG51g2
https://www.truro-penwith.ac.uk/event/stem-health-skills-centre-bodmin-open-day/
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